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A Message to the Parents: 
 

I am so excited to be starting this school 

year with your child.  I love First Graders 

and am blessed to be teaching your dear 

one.  I believe that it is very important 

for us to work together as a team – the 

child, the parents, and the school.    

The Bible says:  Ecclesiastes 4:12 – 

“Though one may be overpowered, two can 

defend themselves.  A cord of three 

strands is not quickly broken.”  

My sincere desire is to work with you to 

give your child the best education possible 

in a loving, Christian environment.  Only 

through God’s strength can we train up our 

children in the way that they should go.  I 

am looking forward to a wonderful year 

together!!   
 

May God bless you and your family. 

 

Mrs. Borgia 
 

P.S.  Please feel free to contact me at my 

e-mail address above or call the office.                                                    

 

  

BIBLE: This week we will be learning 

about salvation. There is only one way to 

heaven. I encourage you to ask your 

children to share what we are discussing in 

class. Review the Bible verse below with 

your child several times each evening.  

John 3:16 For God so loved the 

world that He gave His one and only 

Son that whoever believes in him 

should not perish but have 

everlasting life. 

 

PHONICS: We will be reviewing the 

basics learned in Kindergarten. We will 

be teaching the long and short vowel 

sound with blends.  

 

READING: I will be determining the 

reading groups over the next couple of 

weeks.  

 

MATH: We are learning to count to 

seventy; Number words one through five; 

right and left; patterns 1-10; counting 

objects; formation of numbers 1-5; one 

more and one less. 

 

HANDWRITING: We will be 

reviewing proper posture and proper 

pencil grip. We will be review e, i , u, 

and o. 
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